

April 2, 2024- LCD Analysis Team Call

Mary McFadzen, Sean Finn, Danie Frevola, Phil Matson, Soleil Osgood, Maddy Eagle

LCD Updates:

- Still finishing up phase 2
- Latest phase 3 updates:
 - Funds should start flowing in early June
 - Once funds become available to tribes there will still be additional steps
- Sean will have a meeting next Thursday with Brad Romaniuk on: How will funds work out with WBRA?

Stream Flow Data:

- Phil reached out to Vin about stream flows
 - Option 1: Sean will look at Danie's layer
 - Option 2: Drop flow- as if we don't have data
 - Wouldn't be ideal to drop it
 - We didn't include flow for West slope. So, if we dropped it WS and Bull would have more comparative data
 - Option 3: we are able to figure it out with Vin's help
 - Would be great if we could have stream order
 - If there's time, someone could play around with stream order (across all borders)

Metadata:

- Danie- Hiccup: couldn't publish all the threats in mdEditor (WBP)
- Matt said mdEditor should be up and functioning with Science Base now
- Could be helpful to have a call with Matt (and Sean) to walk through it together

Posting Leadership Team Recordings

- Maybe don't post them anywhere- would anyone look at them anyways
- Store the recording somewhere on an external hard drive- but we don't need to figure out a new repository to store them
- Could Box store it? Not available to everyone- but it would be accessible to CMP members
 - 250 available megabytes on Box